2/1/2019

Dear Parents:
Your student, ____________________, has elected to participate in the 2019 IHSA Solo and Ensemble Contest. The contest will take place on Saturday, March 1, 2019. This year’s contest will be held at Southwestern High School in Piasa. The students will perform their selections for judges who will give them a rating along with a score sheet and comments.   
Students and parents must provide their own transportation to the contest: there will not be a school bus. The students MUST wear dress attire for the contest. A schedule of performance times will be provided when IHSA releases the schedule. Students must arrive at least 45 minutes ahead of their scheduled time. This will allow them to warm-up and prepare for their performance. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions about Solo and Ensemble Contest please feel free to contact me at abraley@northmacschools.org. 
It is great experience to participate in such an event. We are very proud of each and every student, and all of the work and practice that they have put into preparing for the contest.  


Sincerely,

Mrs. Braley, Director

